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Southborough Students Honored at State House 

 

Boston, MA – Today at the State House, Southborough residents Maya Polackal, Sean Pierson, and 
Alisha Faherty were honored by Letters About Literature, a national reading and writing project 
from the Library of Congress that is run by the Massachusetts Center for the Book. 
 

Letters About Literature asks students to choose a written work, either a book, a play, or a poem, 

and write a letter to that author about how the work affected them personally. They can write 

about how it changed their perceptions, their way of thinking, or even themselves. 

 

During the ceremony, each student was introduced by a short description of their letter. The 

intended recipient of the letter, the book it was written about, and the reason for writing it were 

announced for each. 

 

 

 

 

 


